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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
January 10th, 2023  

 

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      Currently have $922.37 balance.  In the next few days, insurance will be paid and rent 

will be paid.  $407.37 will be the remaining balance. 
 

Cookies:                      Thank you to Doug and Gilles for the goodies this week. 
 
Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  Facebook is also up-to-date. 
 

Business: Former member Don Messham passed away.  Triple C shall make a donation to the 

Humane Society in his name. 

Dennis went over the handouts available at the front table.   

Jim Buckingham’s birthday is coming up.  Happy Birthday Jim. 

True North Caricatures has a meeting coming up.  Learn how to sharpen your knife at 

the meeting. 

Walt has made some more swan cut-outs; please help yourself.  Many thanks to 

Walt.  These are our fundraiser for return of the Swans.  Dennis encouraged people 

to make their own swan designs too to express their own creativity.  All donations of 

swans are appreciated.  Walt was requested to scale-up the swan cut-out if possible. 

Next week, Gary will have some cut-outs for the Noah’s Ark project available. 

Jim Belrose will be here next week for the Intarsia discussion. 

Grace announced she will be moving west in March.  We will miss Grace. 

 

Tech talk:                  None today. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

January 17th Intarsia Information with speaker Jim Belrose. 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

END 


